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August 7, 1952

Hon. John ", Chase
Elbowoods
North Dakota

Dear Mr. Chase:

Inasmuch as Senator Langer is in North Dakota, we
are taking the liberty of acknowledging your recent letter
relative to the amount still due you on your contract to haul
coal from boxecars in Halliday, Worth Dak-ta, to the Fort
Berthold Indian Agency in Flbowoods and vieinity.

We know the Senatpr would.be anxious to be of all
possible service to you in this matter and we have taken up
your claim with the authorities in the Senatorts name Lo see
what can be done to expedite payment., Just as soon as their
report is received, you will hear from us again.

In the meantime, if we can be of service to you in
any other way, do be sure to let us know,

With kindest regards, and with every good wish, I am

Sincerely,

(¥rs,) Irene MartinEndwards,
Secretary to Senator Langer
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